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      Classroom News 
These weeks are really starting to fly by quickly. As the 
weather gets nicer, we will be taking our learning outside 
as much as possible. Now would be a great time to check 
your child’s extra clothes in their backpack to ensure the 
sizes are still correct, and it is appropriate for the warmer 
weather.  

Our themes we will be focusing on this month will be 
Ocean Animals, Beach Week, Helping at Home, and Earth 
Week. Letters that are being highlighted besides the 
whole alphabet are Yy, and Zz. We then will have made it 
through the whole alphabet!  The rest of the year will be 
used for review.  

Pumpkin Jack is being moved to the east side of the 
building, just down the hallway from our room. He now 
needs sunlight and fresh air. Don’t forget to check him 
out. He is being a bit more stubborn than our past years. 

 Procare along with the school folders are the main forms 
of communication for our class, so please be sure to 
check them daily. Communication is vital to your child’s 
successful year, please do not hesitate to reach out for 
any reason.  

 

Dates to remember: 

Magic Mondays-4/2 and 
4/29 

Beach party- 4/11 

Spring Sing-4/11 at 6:30 

No School-4/1 

Birthday Celebrations- 

Arjun-4/4 

Everleigh-4/10 

 

 

 
 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack 
time will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


